
Friday 11th October

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope this message finds you well. I am excited to share that The Forest School will be hosting a

Scholastic Book Fair from Tuesday 22nd October to Friday 25th October. It's a fantastic opportunity for

our pupils to explore a wide range of books, with prices starting as low as £2.99!

One of the wonderful things about the Book Fair is that every purchase you make helps our school earn

free books. It’s a great way to support both your child’s reading journey and our school’s resources. The

Book Fair will be accessible for parents after school and during our Halloween event, making it

convenient for you to pop in and browse.

During the week, each pupil will receive a ‘wish list’ where they can jot down the titles they are

interested in. We encourage you to discuss these selections with them at home and make any purchases

online. The next day, your child will be able to collect their chosen books at school, or these will be

ordered into school if they have sold out.

Attached to this letter is a leaflet showcasing some of the titles that will be available at the fair. I highly

recommend having a look, as there are sure to be some exciting finds for readers of all ages.

Thank you for your continued support in fostering a love of reading within our school community. We

look forward to seeing some of you at the Book Fair!

Kind regards,
Emily Curran
KS3 Teacher

T. 01423 864583 E. admin@forest-school.org.uk
Discover how we make a difference at forest.n-yorks.sch.uk


